From: Jennifer Brown < JBrown@opb.org > Date: Monday, November 9, 2015 at 9:48 AM To: Susan Mann < susan.mann17@pcc.edu > Subject: Re: Classroom Visit from OPB?

Hi Susan.

Just a reminder that we'll see you around 430 today. I'll be with Aaron Scott, Producer of State

of Wonder, our weekly arts show.

Thanks!
Jen

Jen Brown, CVA Manager, Volunteer Resources Oregon Public Broadcasting 7140 SW Macadam Portland, OR 97219

Phone: 503-293-1947

From: Jen Brown

Date: Monday, November 2, 2015 at 10:44 AM

To: Susan Mann

Subject: Re: Classroom Visit from OPB?

Super!

We'll come into your classroom and wait until you're ready for us. I'll try to be there around 4:30 or so.

How many students are in that section?

Also, do you have any other suggestions for faculty or student groups that we should reach out to? If you know of other students, feel free to let them know we'll be there. I'm happy to hang out for a few minutes after 5 to chat with others.

Thanks! Jen

Jen Brown, CVA Manager, Volunteer Resources Oregon Public Broadcasting 7140 SW Macadam Portland, OR 97219

Phone: 503-293-1947

From: Susan Mann

Date: Monday, November 2, 2015 at 10:11 AM

To: Jen Brown

Subject: Re: Classroom Visit from OPB?

Yes, next Monday will work. I will let me students know! Thanks Jen.

<><><><><><>

Susan Mann Instructor, Communication Studies Chair, Subject Area Committee PCC Sylvania CT 216, #4 971.722.4274

<><><><><><>

On Mon, Nov 2, 2015 at 10:08 AM, Jennifer Brown < JBrown@opb.org > wrote: Thanks, Susan!! Would next Monday at 440 work? That would be ideal for us. If not, I'll make Wednesday work. Jen

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Jen Brown, CVA Manager, Volunteer Resources Oregon Public Broadcasting 7140 SW Macadam Portland, OR 97219

From: Susan Mann

Phone: 503-293-1947

Date: Monday, November 2, 2015 at 9:56 AM

To: Jen Brown

Subject: Re: Classroom Visit from OPB?

Hi Jen,

This sounds great! I think my students would be very interested. Either today or Wednesday would work. Either at 3:10 or 4:40 in CT 233 (near the bookstore). Later might work best as students could ask individual questions if it was at the end of class and your team member could extend contact after class if you would want them to do that.

Thanks for reaching out, Susan

<><><><><><>

Susan Mann
Instructor, Communication Studies
Chair, Subject Area Committee
PCC Sylvania
CT 216, #4
971.722.4274

<><><><><><>

On Fri, Oct 30, 2015 at 3:09 PM, Jennifer Brown < JBrown@opb.org > wrote: Hi there,

My name is Jen Brown and I manage the internship and volunteer programs at OPB.

We're interested in visiting your Mass Communication class to let students know about internship opportunities in content creation at OPB. Our internship and volunteer opportunities give students a chance to participate in and create content in a real-world environment.

I'm wondering if you would be able to work in a 5 minute visit into one of your upcoming classes. I see that class takes place Monday/Wednesday afternoons and I could make someone from our team available for any of your classes.

Let me know which of the classes would be best for you. Jen

Jen Brown, CVA Manager, Volunteer Resources Oregon Public Broadcasting 7140 SW Macadam Portland, OR 97219

Phone: 503-293-1947